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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 414 modifies the membership of the Oklahoma Commission on the Status of Women. The 

number of members is reduced from 30 to 13 and provides that each member shall serve a term 

of 3 years instead of 5 years. The Governor, President Pro Tempore of the Senate, Speaker of the 

House, Executive Director of the Oklahoma Department of Commerce, Director of the 

Department of Corrections, and District Attorneys Council shall appoint members to the 

Commission. Such members must be appointed by the appointing agency no later than January 1, 

2024. 
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